
 

 

                                                                                              
 

 

 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

 

It is our honor to invite you to the conference 

„The Great Hungarian Plain in the 9
th

 Century, II – New Results” 

organized by the Department of Archaeology, University of Szeged 

 

 

Location of the conference: 

Hall of the Szeged Regional Committee, Hungarian Academy of Sciences 

6720 Szeged, Somogyi u. 7. 

 

Date of the conference: 

May 21
st
-23

rd
 2014 (Wednesday-Friday) 

 

Submission deadline: February 16
th
, 2014 

 

 

Our goal is to sum up the results of the more than two decades passed since the conference of 

the same title organized also in Szeged in 1992. Thus, we kindly ask you to submit only new 

topics not published or presented before. It is our wish to publish the volume of the 

proceedings (text of the 20-25 minutes long presentations).  

 

Free accommodation will be provided for the contributors depending on success of our grant 

applications. You will find further information in our next circular. 

 

You can submit an application as a participant or contributor, and indicate your need for 

accommodation on the enclosed application form.  

Completed application forms are expected on the following address: alfold9@gmail.com  

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

The Organizers 

László Révész 

Melinda Takács 

University of Szeged 

Faculty of Arts 

Department of Archaeology 

 

6722 Szeged, Egyetem u. 2. 

62/543-066 , 544-633, 544-313 


